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As intimated earlier, kindly note the online class for XI students will be held with effect from 
Wednesday, 24th July’24. As classrooms shift to virtual platforms there are some definite do’s 
and don’t’s for students in the virtual classroom. Here are some reminders of how to be the 
best online student.  
 
Do’s for online learning. 
 

 Join the online class only through your G-suite(school official) mail ID. 
 Treat an online course as a ‘real ‘course. 
 Be punctual, log in on time. 
 Take a bath and have breakfast before the classes begin. Keep a water bottle with 

you. 
 Create a regular study space, preferably a study table and stay organized. 
 Make sure your study space is quiet and uninterrupted. 
 Test your device and have a good internet connectivity 
 Keep your mic ‘OFF’ and camera ‘ON’. Unmute only when it is required. 
 Participate actively in class discussions and activities. 
 Use chat box effectively. 
 Keep your books & stationary handy as per shared time table. 

 
Don’ts for Online learning 

 

 Be irregular or late to class. 

 Leave class in between without permission. 

 Be a passive listener 

 Sit or lie in night wear 

 Munch during the classes 

 Speak out of turn 

 Be distracted 

 Involve in unnecessary multitasking like messaging/opening OERs on mobile 
phone/additional device 

 Write irrelevant things or post emojis in the chat box. 
 

        NOTE – Record of Attendance and behaviour in online classes would be kept and would reflected 
in the report cards for session 2024-2025. 

 

 


